Test:	Primary 4 English (Term 3) - Henry Park		
Points:	23 points		
	25 points	0	
Name:		Score:	
Date:			
Signature:			
Only sele	le choice answers with a cross or tick: oct one answer ct multiple answers		
Question	1 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt
Vocabulary	MCQ (5 x 1 mark}		
	MCQ (5 x 1 mark} match was because of the heavy downpou	ır.	
	match was because of the heavy downpou	ır.	
The hockey	match was because of the heavy downpou	ır.	
The hockey	match was because of the heavy downpound up	ır.	
The hockey	match was because of the heavy downpound up	IF.	
The hockey A) called B) called C) called	match was because of the heavy downpound up	Ir. Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt

- A) keeps to
- B) keeps on
- C) keeps from
- OD) keeps off

Question 3 of 25

"Stir the glass of water with a spoon until all the salt is _____." instructed my Science teacher

() A	mixed		
ОВ)	separated		
() C)	dissolved		
() D)	evaporated		
Ques	stion 4 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 p
	_ was organised by a group of residents to ne rubbish bin.	raise public awareness of throwing rubb	oish
(A (lesson		
ОВ)	campaign		
() C)	donation		
() D)	conservation		
Ques	stion 5 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 p
Minah	was amazed at how fast her baby cousin	could across the floor	
(A (float		
ОВ)	slither		
	loiter		
() C			
○ C) ○ D)	crawl		

Grammar MCQ (5 x 1 mark)

'Where_____ you this morning?" questioned my furious father

A) is

- OB) are
- **C**) was
- OD) were

Question 7 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt
"Run! A pack of dogs running towards you." Marcus	warned Tiim	
◯A) is		
◯ B) are		
◯C) was		
OD) were		
Question 8 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt
Rena and her friends taught how to bake cakes and	cookies by watching videos on	line
◯A) myself		
B) herself		
C) ourselves		
OD) themselves		
Question 9 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt
Mrs. Teo was so busy with her markings that she had	_ time to read the fashion maga	azine
A) some		
OB) little		
◯ C) many		
OD) much		
Question 10 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt
Jeff bought packet of flour over there so that he coul	ld bake some cupcakes	
◯ A) this		

- ◯ B) that
- ○C) these
- OD) those

Question 11 of 25

GrammarCloze (5 x 1 mark)

1.[]	During the June holidays, I went to the National Library with my brother. We went there by ourselves our parents were at work	A.	as
2. []	There, I picked a book my favourite animal – leatherback turtles.	В.	is
3. []	My brother preferred dinosaurs so he went to look for books that interest him. While reading, I learnt that leatherback turtles are the largest of all living turtles. Unfortunately, these awesome creatures are endangered. One of the main reasons pollution	C.	and
4.[]	Many leatherback turtles die eating plastic bags that float in the ocean. Before I could read more about how to save these marine creatures, it was time to go.	D.	on
5. []	My brother showed me the books he wanted to borrow I gladly showed him mine. I was happy that I have learnt more about my favourite animal	E.	after

Question 12 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 0 pts

Synthesis (5 x 1 mark)

Rewrite the given sentences using the word/words provided. Your answer must be in one sentence. The meaning of your sentence must be the same as the meaning of the given sentences.

Sophie bought tidbits. Then, she watched a movie.

_____ after _____

Question 13 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 0 pts

Many critically endangered species can be saved. We do our part.

lf _____.

Question 14 of 25

Jonathan did not prepare for the exam. His classmates did not prepare for the exam.

Neither _____.

Question 15 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 0 pts

You will not be dismissed. You do not clean up the canteen.

_____ unless _____.

Question 16 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 0 pts

Victor was afraid of heights. Victor tried the high elements at the school camp.

Although _____.

Comprehension (10 marks)

Julio Iglesias is a world-renowned singer and songwriter. He has sold more than 350 million records worldwide and performed for over 60 million people. Most people would consider him lucky. However. when he was younger, he was not so fortunate. Julio was a skillful goalkeeper and had a promising career with Real Madrid Football Club in Spain while studying law in a university. Unfortunately, he met with 5 a serious car accident and could no longer play football professionally.

After the accident, he spent a year in hospital and had to put his studies on hold. While he was recovering, he learnt to play the guitar. It was given to him by a nurse so that he could Improve the movement of his fingers. He learnt how to play the guitar by listening to the radio. At that time, he also discovered his talent for singing.

1 O

After Julio left the hospital, he completed his law studies because he wanted to be a lawyer. However, he began to develop great passion in singing. In the end, he decided to devote himself to music instead of law.

Perhaps Julio could have been a good <u>lawyer</u> but he has certainly done very 15 well as a singer and songwriter. He once admitted to a reporter that he had more courage and attitude than talent.

Julio Iglesias is most famous for being _____

- **A**) a professional footballer
- B) singer and songwriter
- **C**) courageous and talented
- D) involved in a serious car accident

Question 18 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 1 pt

Why did he stop his football career?

- **A)** He lost interest in the sport
- **B**) He wanted to be a lawyer
- **C)** He met with a serious car accident
- **D**) He wanted to be a famous singer.

Question 19 of 25

What does the word 'It' (line 8) refer to?

Question 20 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 1 pt

Number the events (1, 2 and 3) in the order that they happened in the story

1. []	He became a world famous singer and songwriter	A.	2	
2. []	He learnt how to play guitar in the hospital.	В.	1	
3. []	He met with a car accident	C.	3	

Question 21 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 1 pt

Which word in paragraph 4 means 'told the truth'?

Question 22 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt

Which sentence is true?

A) Julio taught himself how to play the guitar by listening to the radio

B) The doctor taught Julio how to sing and play the guitar.

Question 23 of 25	Primary 4 English (Term 3)	1 pt

State whether each sentence below is True or False

Julio gave up his studies after his recovery

🔾 A) True

OB) False

Question 24 of 25

Julio realised his talent for singing while recovering in the hospital.

A) True

OB) False

Question 25 of 25

Primary 4 English (Term 3) 0 pts

According to the passage, do you think Julio's decision to be a singer is a good one? Why?